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NEW LEADERSHIP ELECTED BY 
MID-PENINSULA WATER DISTRICT (MPWD)
Dave Warden Advanced to President; MPWD Focuses on Infrastructure.

BELMONT, CA (January, 2018) – During the MPWD Regular Board 
Meeting in November, Dave Warden, an MPWD Board member since 
2013, was elected president while Louis J. Vella, an MPWD Board member 
since 1999, was elected vice president. 

Warden assumes the president’s seat during the commencement of MPWD’s 
5-Year Capital Improvement Program (CIP), which is focused on extensive 
upgrades to the MPWD’s water delivery system. Warden comments, 
“MPWD has worked tirelessly for the past few years to bring these much 
needed capital infrastructure projects to our customers, including a joint agreement coordinating MPWD water 
system improvements with the City of Belmont’s sewer replacement program. �is comprehensive project is 
well-planned, well- �nanced, and its implementation will pay huge bene�ts to the community for the next 50 years 
and beyond.” When asked what to expect now that ground has been broken on the improvements, Warden replied, 
“�e MPWD is con�dent in meeting this challenge and looking forward to working together with customers along 
the way to keep the process running smoothly.”

In response to other priorities for MPWD, Warden responded, “We recognize that the 5-Year CIP is currently the 
centerpiece of MPWD’s strategic goals. However, MPWD remains as committed as ever to continuing quality 
customer service, exercising responsible �scal policies, and cultivating our community outreach programs.”

MPWD will also continue its commitment in 2018 to our environment as an active Bay Area Green Business. 
Building on recent accomplishments of adding more fuel-e�cient vehicles in the service �eet, recycling old water 
meters, and assisting customers with water conservation methods, MPWD will soon be going paperless in its 
Operations department and o�ering new electronic communications to customers to reduce mailings.

�e Mid-Peninsula Water District Board meetings are held on 
the fourth �ursday of each month at 6:30 pm at 3 Dairy Lane, 
Belmont, CA 94002. For a listing of all scheduled Board meet-
ings for 2018, please visit MidPeninsulaWater.org/calendar

ABOUT THE MID-PENINSULA WATER DISTRICT:  �e MPWD has been functioning as a public utility since 1929, proudly providing 
service to the communities of Belmont and portions of San Carlos, Redwood City, and unincorporated San Mateo County. �e District 
supplies water to 28,000 consumers within approximately �ve square miles. It is managed by a �ve-member elected Board of Directors and 
18 full-time employees. For more details, go to the District’s website at www.MidPeninsulaWater.org.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Dave Warden and Louis J Vella

MPWD’s 2017 Board of Directors represented by (from le� to right) Dave 
Warden, President; Matthew P. Zucca, Director; Betty L. Linvill, Director; 
Louis J. Vella, Vice President; Al Stuebing, Director.


